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Dear Parents, 

 

 

Our Annual Book week is nearly here - starting Monday 21
st
 October.  

 

On Monday 21
st
 October, the children can dress up as their favourite book character for the day.  

 

Throughout this week the children will take part in a range of activities that promote a love of 

reading and books and explore the theme of diversity. 

 

Also may we welcome as many of you as possible to our Book Fair. The book fair will start on 

Monday 21st October and finish on Friday 25
th
 October in the morning.  

 

It will be held in the main hall each morning from 8.30 to 8.55am and each afternoon from 3.10 

to 3.50pm.  

 

Books make great presents and we really value your support as the more you buy the more 

books we earn for school.  

 

I look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K. Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


